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To Commissioners: | am writing
to call for the preservation and
protection against demolition

of the Odd Fellows Liberty Hall,
211-215 W. Muhammad Ali Blvd.
Most of my 35 years in Louisville
have involved me in preservation
of historic properties because |
believed it was important to my
city and its legacy of historical
architectural. We cannot afford
to lose Liberty Hall; it is a gem.
Give it the protections it deserves.

Christopher T. White
40203
502-203-7535
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